
May 2020 – Admissions Notices for Florence, Cheraw, and Marlboro County 

 

Florence Applications Notice 
 
The Admissions Department of the Housing Authority of Florence will begin scheduling telephone 
appointments for the applicants who submitted Pre-Applications on 02-12-20 and 02-13-20.  As we go 
through the interview process during COVID-19 pandemic, please be patient and refrain from excessive calls 
regarding your status.  Currently, our Waiting Lists for new applicants are closed for Florence sites. 

 

The Admissions Department will take Full Applications for the Eastcrest Apartments (McColl) by telephone 
appointments only on the designated day.  Please contact 843-669-4163 for a scheduled appointment. 

Thank you! 

Admissions Department 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Cheraw Applications Notice 
 
The Admissions Department will take Full Applications for the Housing Authority of Cheraw by telephone 
appointments only on the designated day.  Please contact 843-669-4163 for a scheduled appointment. 

Thank you! 

Admissions Department 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Housing and Community Redevelopment Authority of Marlboro County  

Applications Notice 
 
The Admissions Department will take Full Applications for the Housing and Community Redevelopment 
Authority of Marlboro County by telephone appointments only on the designated day.  Please contact 843-
669-4163 for a scheduled appointment. 

Thank you! 

Admissions Department 

 

 

 


